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Product Description 

Releasat® Purple media is specially 

formulated soybean casein digest culture 
medium containing the pH indicator 
Bromocresol Purple. The Releasat culture 
medium is supplied in individual tubes for 
easy aseptic transfer and culturing. Test 
results are obtained during incubation by 
observing the medium which changes color 
from purple to or toward yellow and/or turbid 
if any spores have survived the process. 
 

Technical Parameters 

Incubation Time: 7 days 

Storage 
Room temperature. 
Protect from light. 

Shelf-Life 
12 months from date of 
manufacture 

Nominal 
Dimensions 

Media Tube: 16 x 100mm 
Volume: 3.6mL 

 

Indications for Use 

Releasat Purple media is specially 
formulated for rapid outgrowth of 
Geobacillus stearothermophilus spores that 
may have survived steam and hydrogen 
peroxide sterilization/decontamination 
processes. 
 

Packaging 

Releasat Purple media is packaged as 100 
tubes of Releasat culture media in a 
chipboard box. 
 

Labeling  

• Each media tube is labeled with lot 
number and expiration date. 

• Each box has a self-adhesive label on 
the outside to further identify the 
product.  

 

Reorder Information 

• PM/100 (100 sets/box) 
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